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Monday, November 8, 2021 

Dear Parents, 

November has begun with gorgeous autumn weather.  Students are loving being 

outside playing football, soccer, four square and man tracker.  We know cooler weather 

is on the way so please be sure that your child is prepared for the coming West St. Paul 

weather. 

As you look through your family’s winter clothing, keep in mind that the school 

continues to collect Koats for Kids.  The donated outerwear will be cleaned and 

distributed to children and families in need this year.  Donations can be dropped off in 

the bin located just inside the front doors of the school.  We will continue to accept 

donations of gently used outerwear, mittens, and scarves until November 17th. 

We welcome our new vice principal to the school.  Mrs. Jenny Macdonald comes to us 

from the student support services department where she was a director for the West 

Kildonan Family of Schools.  

Thank you for supporting our Farm to School fundraiser.  Vegetables will be available 

for pick up on the evening of parent teacher conferences.   

Parent teacher conferences take place next week.  Parents can now enter a convenient 

time to meet with teachers by choosing a time on Parent Connect.  Please enter your 

conference time by the end of this week. 

Families are reminded that there is no school on Thursday and Friday.  Thursday is 

Remembrance Day and Friday is a school in service.  Teachers will be working and 

learning about land-based learning at Aki Center all day on Friday as well as 

investigating the Indigenous map of Canada. 

Enjoy the fall weather! 

 

David Ingram Jenny Macdonald 

Administrators 
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